Susanna Henry

To the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality:

Please require the Copper World Mine to obtain a Class I air pollution permit rather than the
proposed permit currently drafted. A Class I permit would be more likely to ensure the mine is
accountable for limiting its air pollution. Maintaining air quality is critical throughout Arizona, but
is especially important this case since the mine is in the "backyard" of Green Valley, Sahuarita,
Vail, and really the entire Tucson Metropolitan area. It affects many people as well as the diverse
wildlife and plants of the Santa Rita Mountains and foothills. Thank you for considering my
request.

Sincerely,

Susanna Henry



